From: Brad Wilcox

Sent: Wednesday, October 11, 2023 12:15 PM **To:** Council Agenda <councilagenda@london.ca>

Subject: [EXTERNAL] PEC 4.1 - Urban Design Peer review

To whom it may concern

I am a concerned citizen living in the city of London.

I've recently heard some disturbing news about the motion to dissolve the Urban design peer review panel (UDPRP) and I'm writing today to voice my concern regarding this decision.

Yes, we are in the midst of a housing crisis but I do not believe that councillors Lewis and Lehman, as well as Drewlo and the London development institute, have the interests of the public in mind. This sort of cronyism has no place in London and I fear that if this motion were to pass, we as a city would be setting a dangerous prescident.

Do what's right for us, not your wallets. Please. This can't be allowed to happen.